
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Regarding the Placement of Delinquent Accounts on Tax Rolls for Collection 
Purposes 
Having received, in accordance with the provisions of Government Code section 
61115(b), a General Manager’s report regarding delinquent charges and/or penalties 
owed by certain real property within the District and the placement of those charges on 
the county property tax roll for collection purposes, the Board of Directors of the Golden 
Hills Community Services District will hold a public hearing on the report at the District’s 
office, 21415 Reeves Street, on June 18, 2020 at 6:00 pm.  At the hearing, the Board will 
hear and consider any objections or protests to the report and shall make its 
determinations, which are final, on each affected parcel.  The District will mail notice of 
the hearing and the report to the owners of each affected parcel and the District will 
maintain and post a copy of the report at the District’s office for public review. 
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